WEST CENTRAL CONSERVANCY DISTRICT PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES OCTOBER 3, 2022

The Public Hearing was held in the WCCD Board Room at 5:00 P.M.

Vice-Chairman M. Luebbert convened the Public Hearing for the purpose of receiving comment on the West Central Conservancy District Estimated Budget for Calendar Year 2023 pursuant to the statutory provisions of the Department of Local Government Finance which include: 1.) The submission of Form 3 to the DLGF website. 2.) The posting of Form 3 at the District Office. 3.) The publication of Form 3 on the WCCD website. The Form 3 and all related provisions were completed by September 26, 2022 which included the Budget Estimate with the date, time and location of both the Public Hearing and the Budget Adoption Meeting.

Having received no public comment on the 2022 Estimated Budget, the Vice-Chairman closed the Public Hearing.

M. Luebbert, Vice-Chairman